
College Faculty Council Chairs Meeting  
Tigert 226 
November 6, 2012 
11:15 a.m. 
 
Attendance included:  Jane Gannon, Brad Behnke, Dawn Bowers, Jorge Peters, Don Cohen, James 
Babanikos, Keith Willmott, Robert Knechel, Scott Nygren, Elizabeth Ross, Rich Segal, Art Teixeira, David 
Quillen, Cheri Brodeur, Marc Heft, Gillian Lord, Dorene Ross, Sue Alvers , and Ray Issa. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:16 a.m. minutes from October were approved with corrections. 
 
Presidential Search Questions –  
After the last meeting, Cheri sent a request to the College Faculty Council Chairs to forward an email to 
their faculty asking them to submit presidential interview questions on the Faculty Senate website by 
November 5.  Today, the College Faculty Council Chairs are meeting to decide which questions will be 
used during three different interview opportunities.  These questions will be used for 1) interviews held 
by the UF presidential search committee; 2) Faculty forum that will follow the selection of the final 
candidates and 3) Questions that Cheri can ask in her role as the faculty representative on the Board of 
Trustees. 
 
To go through this decision making process efficiently, over 130 submitted questions were previously 
divided into different categories and numbered in a packet.  This was distributed to the members prior 
to the meeting.  Members were given no more than 6 colored dots for each category and asked to 
indicate their preferences by placing a dot next to a corresponding number on a flip chart.  Questions 
that were favored were then discussed.  Submitted questions were divided among the members to 
wordsmith. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


